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LOYOLA U N I V E R S I T Y OF CHICAGO 

DEPARTMENTOF MODERN LANGUAGES 

6525 North Sheridan Roaci, Chicago, Illinois 60626 *(SI2) 274-3000 

January 11, 1980 

Prof. José M. Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Prof. Ferrater-Mora: 

The Department of Modern Languages of Loyola University of 
Chicago has scheduled an International Symposium on the 
subject of "Church State Relations: Spain" for Saturday, 
April 11, 1981, from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. We are currently 
in the procesa of inviting three scholars in the fields of 
history, literature, and philosophy. All presentations 
will be in English, since we hope to attract a diversified 
audience. 

I am writing to inquire if you might be interésted in 
speaking on the philosophical component of the topic. Prof. 
William Callaban, of the University of Toronto, has accepted 
our invitation to speak on the historical aspect, addressing 
himself to the late eighteenth and the nineteenth centurias. 
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There will be a reception for the guest speakers on the eve 
ning of April lOth, and a dinner following the Symposium 
on Saturday, April llth. We would be honored with your ¡ 
dístinguished presence and knov it would enhance the valué '* 
of the event. Naturally, all travel expenses will be paid 
by Loyola University, and there is an honorarium. '< 

Sincerely, 

Mercedes M. Robles 
Acting Chairman 


